
BIG NEWS FOR RESIDENTS OF SHADOW RUN 
We have our Big CHILI-COOK OFF  - THIS SATURDAY at the Cabana at 
4:30 pm January 27th!    We have Daniel, Dana, Darlene and Andrea 
cooking pots of chili for us, and all you need to bring is your appe�te, 
and a side dish, and a beverage.   We are providing plates (for 
cornbread and other goodies) and bowls and spoons for the chili.  
Andrew, and Chris will be our Judges and there will be prizes given out 
for 1st place, 2nd place and third & fourth place.  Everyone will be a 
winner!  
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Please contact RENE at 727-226-5199 to tell her what you are bringing, 
or if you need sugges�ons as to what to bring.  Desserts are always 
good, and cornbread, we will be needing sour cream, shredded cheese, 
salads, etc.  Whatever you think would go good with chili.  She is going 
to try to coordinate that as best we can, and whatever you bring is what 
we will eat 
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Ladies, we had the best �me at our Ladies Luncheon last Wednesday at 
the Silver Dolphin restaurant in Hernando Beach. The Scavenger Hunt 
was so fun, and interes�ng, and of course there were prizes given out.  

We are now planning for our next Luncheon in February on 21st so mark 
your calendars with that date, and again we will leave from Knollbrook 
at 11:30am and head to the restaurant.  If anyone has any sugges�ons 
about where you would like to go, or try out, please Call RENE at 727-
226-5199 with your sugges�on and we will send out a Newsleter in 
February with the loca�on.  There are lots of cool places nearby that are 
fun and maybe near shopping too!  As always, we will have carpooling 
available for those that want to chat on the way to and from.  


